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Patrick Carney

From: Beachside High School <broadcasts@schoolmessengermail.com>
Sent: Friday, October 4, 2024 11:12 AM
To: Patrick Carney
Subject: Beachside High School

  

CAUTION:    This email originated from outside of the organization.   Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please report suspicious or potentially dangerous emails using the "Phish 
Alert Button".  

  

Parents and Families, 

I wanted to follow up on the communication 
from yesterday regarding our lockdown. The 
lockdown stemmed from one of our staff 
members accidentally pushing the button too 
many times. Our students were never in danger. 
However, it did show us some areas we want to 
continue to improve on as part of our required 
training and drills during our lunch and transition 
periods. Every time we have a drill our staff, 
including our Youth Resource Officer, debriefs 
on how to improve our human and facility 
response. I want to assure every family that the 
safety and security of our students and staff is 
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my number one priority, and we will continue to 
look for ways to improve our processes. Thank 
you and Go Barracudas! 

Greg Bergamasco 

 

St Johns County School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from 
our list, please contact St Johns County School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed 
through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe  

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, 
students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.  

 


